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Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary School Federation Parent Survey 2024 
 
At Hanbury’s Farm and Oakhill Primary school, we are committed to providing the 
best education for all of our pupils and collecting feedback from both pupils and 
parents is an essential part of this.  
 
Below is a link for an online survey for you to complete to help us collate your 
opinions and perspectives on a range of aspects of life in our schools. To collate as 
much information as possible can we please ask that you complete the survey for 
each child that attend the school. This should only take around 5 minutes to 
complete.  
 
Information will then be used by our senior leadership team and governors to identify 
strengths and areas to further develop. Once this information has been reviewed, we 
will share a summary of results with you and an overview of actions from this 
information.  
 
This questionnaire will be open until 12th April.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fAn7y9TXfZ 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs N Gripton 
Executive Headteacher 
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Executive Headteacher:  Mr P Hollis 
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